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Caroline Calderone Baisley

Director of Health
Department of Health
June 14, 2004

Dear Health Department Colleagues,

Tomorrow we will be meeting at our designated staff-meeting time (9:00 AM-Evarista Room) in order to conduct our sections of the Public Health Systems Assessment. The actual assessment looks at our capacity and shortcomings as a Town, and looks to see level of participation of the Department of Health vs. the town as a whole. 

In preparation, I’m providing you with:

· A copy of the sections specific to our department that we will complete tomorrow

· A copy of the 10 essential Services of Public Health

· A glossary of Terms

· A worksheet to begin listing your thoughts so we can keep our time commitments to a minimum.

There are specific other sections of the full assessment that I will review in our meeting, which I think your front-line perspectives will be very helpful in answering.

Please consider such items as what we (as a town) have on data bases, what we can access and what have trouble accessing, etc.

Your individual affiliations, committees, projects, and liaisons are helpful in responding to survey questions, so I would appreciate if you consider those for tomorrow.

Thanks, 

Stephanie R. Paulmeno, MS, RN,C. NHA

Director: Community Health Planning

Greenwich Department of Health

Michael Long, Director


 	 Division of Environmental Services 


Douglas Serafin, Laboratory 


Jennifer Johnson, Director


	Division of Family Health 


Thomas Mahoney, Director


	Special Clinical Services


Stephanie Paulmeno, Director


	Community Health Planning
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